
Year 4 – Spring 1st Half Term 2022 

Surviving the Prehistoric Age 

 

The children in Year 4 were learning about life in the Stone Age, 

Bronze Age and the Iron Age as their topic this 

half term. They learnt 

lots of new and 

interesting facts about 

life at that time. The 

children recreated cave 

art, by painting onto sandpaper and using stencils 

to create images of the different types of animals believed to be 

there at that time.  

The children also 

were fascinated 

to learn about 

Stonehenge. They 

had great fun 

trying to re-

create it using biscuits.  

 

In Science we 

investigated what 

happens to your food 

when we digest it. We 

learnt lots about 

digestion during our 

science lessons! 

 


